Lochmere Highlands Ad Hoc Traffic Committee
Monthly Report

September 2017

To: Lochmere Board of Directors

From: Ken Litowsky, Chair
Loch Highlands Ad Hoc Traffic Committee

Subject: Monthly Report: September 2017
The committee met on September 6 and September 18.

During September, the committee:

e concluded individual research on various traffic calming devices and strategies, and
members began presenting their findings and recommendations

e began evaluating and scoring each of the devices and strategies based on their research

e created a map showing where traffic calming measures could be installed along Loch
Highlands Drive

e agreed to schedule a meeting with Town of Cary staff to present our recommendations.
Town staff will do an onsite review of Loch Highlands Drive, review the committee’s
work, and offer additional suggestions.

If the members of the Board have any questions, please let me know.
Respectfully submitted,
Ken Litowsky

ramskee@gmail.com
919-622-5116




